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NEXT COUNCIL MEETING 
Tuesday 29 January 2019 - 5.30pm 
Civic Centre, Roberts Ave

Horsham and Grampians Visitor Information Centre
20 O’Callaghan Parade
Ph: 5382 1832 email: tourism@hrcc.vic.gov.au

Getting ready for e-waste landfill ban 
Closure over the holiday period 
Residents are advised that customer service at Council’s Civic 
Centre in Roberts Ave will close on Monday 24 December 2018 
at 4pm and will reopen on Wednesday 2 January 2018 at 8.30am. 

On behalf of the Horsham Rural City Council, we thank you for 
your support during 2018.  Our best wishes for a Merry Christmas 
and a happy, safe and prosperous New Year.

No waste collection Tuesday 

Council would like to remind all residents and businesses that 
there will be no waste collections on Christmas Day. 

If your normal collection day is Tuesday, your bins will be picked 
up a day earlier on Monday 24 December. Please have your bins 
out by 6am. 

Collections on 24 December (Christmas Eve) and New Year’s Day 
will operate as usual.

Transfer Station operating hours
The Horsham Transfer Station is open from 10am to 2pm on 
all public holidays (excluding Christmas Day and Good Friday). 

Call for Reconciliation artwork 
 

Indigenous community members are invited to submit artwork to 
be included in Horsham Rural City Council’s Reconciliation Action 
Plan document.

Horsham Rural City Council’s Aboriginal Advisory Committee is 
about to finalise its Reconciliation Action Plan with endorsement 
by Reconciliation Australia expected soon.

Director Community Wellbeing Kevin O’Brien said the artwork 
would be both for display and digital reproduction.

“We are seeking pieces of artwork to reflect our vision which is to 
create an improved understanding of Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander histories, cultures and future aspirations through fostering 
meaningful relationships within our communities,” Mr O’Brien said.

“A shortlist of entries will be given to the Indigenous community in 
February and the winner will then be decided by a vote.”

Artworks must be submitted by 18 January and can be 
sent to Mr O’Brien in person at the Civic Centre, 18 Rob-
erts Avenue Horsham, via mail, PO Box 511 Horsh-
am 3402 or email to kevin.obrien@hrcc.vic.gov.au. 

 

Grampians Central West Waste and Resource Recovery Group 
has teamed up with Horsham Rural City Council to get an early 
start on preparing the local community for the ban on e-waste 
going to landfill from July 2019. 

Two new e-waste stations have been installed at the Horsham 
Civic Centre and the Horsham Library for residents to dispose of a 
variety of small e-waste items such as batteries, CFL globes and 
fluoro tube, mobile phones and small items such as keyboards, 
computer mouse, laptops and other small electrical items. 

Horsham has also received funding for infrastructure to deal with 
the e-waste ban at the Kenny Road Transfer Station. All sorts of 
e-waste will be able to be disposed of at the Transfer Station, 
whereas the e-waste station at the Council office focusses on 
smaller scale items. 

The Resource and Recovery group’s Executive Officer La Vergne 
Lehmann said the e-waste education program starting early next 
year would include events, public displays, school education, 
e-waste guides and more. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
“While we have had disposal options available for old televisions 
and computers for some years, the new ban will include a much 
larger range of items,” Ms Lehmann said.

“This means that household items such as electric kettles, hair 
dryers and vacuum cleaners, just to name a few, will now be in-
cluded.”


